

March 6, 2020

Jamie Hould MT Fish, Wildlife & Parks P.O. Box 1630 Miles City, MT 59301

Dear Jamie,

Listed below are the 2020 nominees for the Grant Advisory Committee for the Yellowstone Caviar Grant Program managed by the Glendive Chamber of Commerce and Agriculture. These nominations reflect the continuation of the same individuals who have served in this capacity annually for the last number of years. We are pleased to nominate the following community members and stakeholders again this year:

- Mike Roe- Glendive Area Chamber of Commerce and Agriculture/Chamber Member Beer Jug, 313 N. Merrill Ave, Glendive, MT 59330, 406-377-9986
- Kevin Dorwart- City of Glendive Director of Operations/City Government City of Glendive, 300 S. Merrill Ave, Glendive, MT 59330, 406-377-3318 ex. 17
- Tim Mort- W. Glendive Fire Dept Volunteer & Dawson Cty. Fire Warden/County Rep. 105 Lyndale St., Glendive, MT 59330, 406-365-5726
- Al Aldinger- Reired Contractor, Local Angler 316 Sunset Ave., Glendive, MT 59330, 406-377-6342
- James Thielman-Thielman Oil Productions Services, Inc, Local Angler 2221 Colorado Blvd, Glendive, MT 59330, 406-365-8082

We have received confirmation that all of the above individuals are willing and able to again assist the program with their previous duties. The Glendive Chamber Board of Directors asks that you approve these nominations.

Sincerely,

Gina Roos

Glendive Chamber President